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1. The Subsidiary Body for Scientific and Technological Advice (SBSTA) welcomed 

document FCCC/SBSTA/2014/INF.8, containing information on relevant activities in 

which the secretariat has been involved with other intergovernmental organizations. 

2. The SBSTA reaffirmed the importance of the secretariat’s engagement with other 

intergovernmental organizations, in particular United Nations entities, and with other 

international organizations, as appropriate, which has the aim of focusing on actions that 

support the effective implementation of the Convention and its Kyoto Protocol and support 

the implementation of recent UNFCCC decisions. 

3. The SBSTA recognized that the resources and expertise of other intergovernmental 

and international organizations are relevant to the UNFCCC process and encouraged the 

secretariat to work in partnership with them.  

4. The SBSTA requested the secretariat to strengthen its collaboration with 

international organizations in implementing the activities referred to in decision 1/CP.19, 

paragraph 2(d), according to which organizations in a position to do so were requested to 

provide support to Parties in their domestic preparations for their intended nationally 

determined contributions. 
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